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Port Blair, dated the 9.\ June, 2010.

To

The Under Secretary to the Govt. Of India,
Ministry of Tribal Affairs,

Shastari Bhawan,

New Delhi.

(Fax No. 01 1-23383968)

Sub: Action taken report on the 12th meeting of the Island
Development Authority (IDA) held on 19.1.2009 - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 11022/08/2007-
NGO(PTG) dated 7.6.2010 on the above cited subject and to say
that the copy of O.M. No. M-13050/4/2009-SP-CO dated 21st
May, 2010 said to have been enclosed therewith has not yet been
received in this Administration.

You are, therefore, requested to expedite the copy of O.M.
dated 21.5.2010 to this Administration, to enable us to send the
action taken report to the Ministry.

Yours faithfully,

%/Assistant Commissioner (TW)

(T2 -1DA)
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